
13. RICCARTON/WIGRAM LEISURE, PARKS AND WATERWAYS PLAN

It was reported to the Board that this three year plan was to be developed by a consultant and that the
resulting document will outline and prioritise the community’s needs in respect of leisure, parks and
waterways.

The Board resolved to appoint Neville Bennett and Peter Laloli to the steering group appointed in
respect of this project.


